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REVISED LETTER 

 

January 27, 2016 

 

Adam Johnson 

Visit Saint Paul 

175 Kellogg Blvd., Suite 502 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

This is to advise you that the Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) has revised its initial 

sound level limit recommendations stated in a January 20, 2016 letter to your sound level 

variance application for the Crashed Ice Village event.  

 

DSI’s revised recommendations are for the sound level limit not to exceed 95 dBA as measured 

at 50 feet from the sound source at all open-air locations; the sound level limit not exceed 95 

dBA as measured at 80 feet from the sound source within all fully enclosed tents from 2:00 p.m. 

until 10:30 p.m. and; the sound level limit not exceed 90 dBA as measured at 50 feet from the 

sound source within all fully enclosed tents from 10:30 p.m. until 12:00 midnight.   

 

The public hearing on your request for a variance has been scheduled for Wednesday, February 

3, 2016 at 5:30 p.m., Third Floor, City Council Chambers, at the Saint Paul City Hall/Ramsey 

County Courthouse, 15 Kellogg Boulevard W, Saint Paul, Minnesota. 
 

You may wish to be present at this hearing to answer any questions that the City Council might have.  

After the public hearing, the Council may grant, deny, or modify the variance request.  

If you have any questions, please contact:   

 

Barb McMonigal-St.Dennis, Environmental Health Specialist  

barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us  
 

 

Enclosure 
 


